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Gateway to host site review 

for continuing accreditation of its nursing program 
 

Gateway Technical College will host a site review for continuing 

accreditation of its associate degree Nursing program by the Accreditation 

Commission for Education in Nursing starting at 4 p.m., Sept. 18 in Room I131 of 

the Inspire Center on the college’s Kenosha Campus, 3520-30th Ave., Kenosha. 

The college invites the community to meet visiting accreditation team 

members to share their comments about the program in person at the meeting. 

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to 

the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing: 

Dr. Marshal Stoll, chief executive officer, Accreditation Commission for 

Education in Nursing 3343 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 850, Atlanta, GA 30326; or 

by e-mail to mstoll@acenursing.org. 

All written comments should arrive at the NLNAC by September 1. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
 

XXX 


